13.

CHRISTCHURCH INJURY PREVENTION STRATEGY

Details of the proposed strategy were outlined and the Board was invited to provide feedback on injury
prevention and safety issues to assist in the development of the strategy.

Members were advised that the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board had offered to host a joint Board
seminar on this topic.

The Board decided:
1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board be kept informed as the study progresses.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


